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Please work to maintain the 5 cent fee for bags in retail stores. This has been so 
successful as evidenced by almost everyone carrying their bags to the store. This 
practice, which is second nature in Europe, now has become a way of life in Maine. 
That small 5 cent cost, adds up to large dollars, which favorably impact our Maine 
economy and also has a positive impact on Maine’s environmental and public health. 
A win/win for everyone.


